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April 2024 - Prayer Letter

Greetings pastors, prayer partners & friends,

The countdown has begun and �nal preparations are being made to begin the journey back to Fiji 
on Monday, May 6th. We are thankful for the 6 month furlough we have had and the blessing to be 
in some of our supporting churches as well as some new churches.. We are grateful for the four new 
churches that are taking us on for �nancial support. I was surprised when Frances mentioned we 
have driven through or had meetings in 28 states! Many of you have been such a blessing to us on 
furlough in your kindness and generosity. 

SHIPPING CRATE
Thank you to all that have donated toward our shipping crate for Fiji. The crate has been built and 
we are gathering the �nal supplies to put in the crate. Over 100,000 tracts, Bibles, tables, chairs, 
tents, a table saw, sound equipment and teaching materials are some of the things we are shipping. 

JUNIOR CAMP
We are excited to be returning to Sigatoka, Fiji where we will be serving this term. The week after 
we get back, we will be hosting a Junior Camp for 5th-8th graders from14th-18th May. Josh’s 
brother, Scot, will be directing the camp, but we will be helping as well. Please pray for the young 
people who attend to make lasting spiritual decisions, especially in salvation and surrender. 

MISSIONARY ENRICHMENT
We had the privilege to spend a few days with Chris and Nancy Luppino. They were a blessing to us 
as we recounted together our victories and trials of our last term in Fiji. We prayerfully ask the Lord 
to continue to work His will in and through our lives. We would encourage you to support the 
Luppinos’ important work to care for missionaries. You can learn more about their ministry here: 
www.missassist.org

FAMILY NEWS
We are excited Frances is expecting and due October 7th. Please pray for the good health of baby 
and mother. The plan is for Frances to deliver in the private hospital in Nadi, Fiji. 

We greatly desire your prayers as we adjust to life and ministry in Sigatoka, Fiji. Thank you for 
partnering with us.  We are eager to get busy reaching Fiji with the Gospel. 

If you did not see our �ve-minute furlough video, you can view it at this link: www.bit.ly/jfd�ji24
If you did not see our two-minute April update video, you can view it here: www.bit.ly/424jfdaku

In His happy service,    
Josh, Frances, Mikayah & Josh Jr. 
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